
You're Invited to Our Family Reunion! 

Dear Family, 

We are excited to announce that we will be holding our annual family reunion! 

Date: Saturday, July 15, 2023 

Time: 12:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

Location: Sunny Park, 123 Family Lane, Hometown, State 

Join us for a day filled with fun, food, and wonderful memories. Please bring a dish to share and 

any photos you want to display! 

RSVP by June 30th to let us know if you can attend. 

We look forward to seeing everyone! 

Best, 

The Smith Family Reunion Committee 


